

## NOTIFICATION

In continuation of earlier notification vide memo no. REG/Notify/156/COVID-19, dated 13.03.2020 wherein it was declared that all classes of the University will remain suspended till 31st March, 2020 due to outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19). All faculty members and non-teaching staff members of the University including Patha-Bhavana and Siksha-Satra are hereby requested to be present at their respective Department/Vibhaga/Centre as usual until further order.

All concerned are requested to comply with the above.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

No. REG/Notify/156/1506

Date: 16/03/2020

Ale lucu 16/3/2020

Registrar(Acting) Visva-Bharati

## To:

- 1. All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. All Heads of both academic Departments/Centres and administrative offices
- 3. Dean of Students Welfare
- 4. Proctor
- 5. Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital
- 6. Prof. in-Charge of Security
- 7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers
- 8. Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 9. P. A. to Registrar
- 10. University Webmaster To upload it in the University Website.
- 11. Hindi Officer To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.